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Calgary Planning Commission Member Comments 
 

 

For CPC2023-1280 / SN2023-0007 
heard at Calgary Planning Commission  

Meeting 2023 December 07 
 

Member Reasons for Decision or Comments 

Commissioner 
Hawryluk 

Reasons for Approval 

 The proposed street names (Rose Ranch, Rosebud, 
Roseberry, Rosebush, Rosetta, and Rosemary) comply with 
the Municipal Naming, Sponsorship and Naming Rights Policy. 

 


